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Thank you.

This is great for the teams.  They are really energized.

Chad

On Oct 1, 2013, at 4:46 PM, Lawson Carolyn <carolyn.lawson@state.or.us> wrote:


This came from Bruce Goldberg, director, OHA today.  He asked that I include the Oracle leadership who has been so supportive of our efforts in the communication.  Please feel free to pass this along in your teams.
 
Thank you so much,
 
Carolyn

